Dear colleagues

We are looking forward to welcoming you on Monday October 4th for a visit of the
Hydro-Geochemical Observatory of the Environment OHGE (Strengbach watershed).

Our catchment area is located in the middle of the mountains between 900 and
1150 m of altitude (Aubure city, France).

You have been numerous to register and the maximum of participants is reached.
Therefore, the bus will not be able to transport us to all the site and the equipment will
only be accessible on foot.

You will have to bring walking shoes and a suitable outfit to spend a whole day
outside, with unfortunately a risk of rain... Lunch will be distributed to you upon arrival
on site and you will carry it with you, please consider taking a backpack. Thank you.

It is necessary to count more than one hour of walk in rise to reach the highest
point. Several groups will be formed and of course the pace can be adapted.

However, we would like to point out that if you have health problems and
difficulty walking, the trip will be complicated.

See you soon !!!!

The OHGE-team

» https://www.ozcar-ri.org/ohge-observatory/
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